
 

 

We are deeply saddened to hear about the loss of a great man Pr Umberto Solimene. He 

was also a special person and he approved a great love for our country Tunisia. 

The entire staff of the Tunisian Office of Thermalism and Hydrotherapy, in this very sad 

moment, remember him with great estimate for his dynamism and his work concerning the 

development of the hydrotherapy in the world. 

Our deep and warm partecipation in this hard moment to our collegues and to the family of 

our dear friend. 
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